
 

 



 

 

ASFC President Paulo Verzosa provided updates on student government activities and 
current student concerns: 

¶ Voter Participation Initiative: Paulo announced the placement of a voting box in 
parking lot 8, aimed at encouraging students to participate in upcoming elections by 
providing an accessible on-campus voting option. 

¶ Safety and Security: Paulo addressed growing concerns regarding campus safety, 
especially the inability to lock doors from the inside. He shared that many new 
faculty members are unaware of this limitation. He proposed the use of foam door 
blockers as a practical, affordable solution and highlighted that students have 
advocated for improved campus lighting and requested police escort services for 
safer navigation at night. 
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discussions about the potential adoption of tasers as a non-lethal option by 
campus police. Faculty expressed mixed opinions on the taser policy and broader 
policing issues on campus. 

 

Good of the Order 

¶ Announcements: Fatima Jinnah announced the upcoming “Owls for Palestine” 
event focusing on "manufacturing consent," and Mona highlighted concerns about 
drop-off safety hazards around campus. 

Meeting Adjournment: The meeting was adjourned at 3:57 p.m. 

 

Attendance 

Role Name Attendance 

Dean of Equity Ajani Byrd Zoom 

Faculty Chair, Teaching with Tech Allison Meezan 4006 

DRC/VRC Ana Maravilla 



 

 

Role Name Attendance 

FA Rep Jordana Griffiths 4006 

BSS Julie Jenkins 4006 

KIN Katy Ripp Zoom 

Part-Time Faculty Rep (24-26) Lynette Vega 4006 

Part-Time Faculty Rep (23-25) Michael Chang 4006 

BSS 


